Sent: 10 September 2008 14:37 To: 'a scotland.gsi.gov.uk' Cc: a scotland.gsi.gov.uk Subject: RE: Additional policing capacity project-review of the 30+ scheme
the report is not due to be published until early next year, as it needs to pass the PNB first and is not likely to make it onto their agenda before their January meeting due to the ongoing pay disputes that take priority.
My colleague and myself will be in Edinburgh for a conference 19-21 November, and we could arrange a meeting for either the afternoon of the Wednesday or the morning of the Friday? I know this is far into the future, but perhaps we can make use of our presence up in Scotland, assuming of course that you are actually based there yourselves. I will be more than happy to set up a video conference in the meantime, if that would be helpful. If so, please let me know dates that would suit you.
Kind regards,
From: @scotland.gsi.gov.uk [mailto: @scotland.gsi.gov.uk] Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2008 2:25 PM To: @scotland.gsi.gov.uk Cc: @scotland.gsi.gov.uk Subject: RE: Additional policing capacity project-review of the 30+ scheme
Dear leading to the second sec
Thank you very much for your response.
It would be much appreciated if we could have a copy of the review. When is it due to be published?
It would be very helpful to set up a meeting to discuss the factors which are not covered in the report.
Kind regards
From:

please excuse my slow response
Indeed, I have spoken to about this in the past and am aware of this project. I remember having a video-conference call with and and accompanies earlier this year, which proved very productive.

The report from the 30+ scheme review would helpful to you as it contains many lessons learnt. We are just awaiting final comments on the first draft, but once those are in I am not aware of any reason why you cannot have sight of it in confidence - I would obviously have to ask you not to use or publish any of it though until it has received sign-off from the PNB and Home Secretary. There are other factors that are not covered in the report though, and I would be happy to discuss these with you. I'm sure we could set something like that up for you, if that might help the dialogue in this matter?

Kind regards,

Sent: Friday, September 05, 2008 11:51 AM
To: Impia.pnn; Jones Anne
Cc: Impia.pnn; Jones Anne
As the deputy project manager on the additional policing capacity project. The project is managed by
We are making an additional 1000 police officers available in our communities and also going beyond this commitment and looking at redeployment and retention.

The project has 6 strands

•Recruitment
•Centralisation of recruitment
•Baseline and Management
•Retention

As part of the retention strand we are looking at the 30+ scheme, how it could be improved.

Any information you can provide us with will be much appreciated.

Kind regards,

Efficiencies and redeployment

Community policing

This e-mail (and any files or other attachments transmitted with it) is intended solely for the attention of the addressee(s). Unauthorised use, disclosure, storage, copying or distribution of any part of this e-mail is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient please destroy the email, remove any copies from your system and inform the sender immediately by return.

Communications with the Scottish Government may be monitored or recorded in order to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The views or opinions contained within this e-mail may not necessarily reflect those of the Scottish Government.

********Any opinions expressed in this email are those of the individual and not necessarily those of NPIA.
It is intended only for the person(s) to whom it is addressed and may contain privileged information.
Accordingly, the copying, dissemination or distribution of this message to any other person may constitute a breach of Civil or Criminal Law.

This e-mail (and any files or other attachments transmitted with it) is intended solely for the attention of the addressee(s). Unauthorised use, disclosure, storage, copying or distribution of any part of this e-mail is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient please destroy the email, remove any copies from your system and inform the sender immediately by return.
Communications with the Scottish Government may be monitored or recorded in order to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The views or opinions contained within this e-mail may not necessarily reflect those of the Scottish Government.
